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Nanna Santiago, District V Supervisor 
EJ Dorado County Board of Supervisors 
330 Fair Lane 
Placerville, CA 95667 

January 2, 2009 

Dear Supervisors and Child Abuse Prevention Council Members, 

After nearly six years on the Child Abuse Prevention Council, I resign my 
appointment as a Community Representative as of January 1,2009. During these 
six years, the Council has increased its capacity to serve as the forum for 
interagency collaboration and prevention and education programs. It has been a 
rewarding experience to work closely with such passionately conunined 
individuals, dedicated to improving the lives of children throughout EJ Dorado 
County. Thank you for the privilege of working on the council to improve the safety 
and wellbeing of children in our communities. 

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth Blakemore 
530-295-2312 
eblakern0 re@edcoe.org 

cc: Child Abuse Prevention Council 
Child Abuse Prevention Council Executive Committee 

6767 GREEN VALLEY ROAD. PLACERVILLE, CA 95667 PHONE: (530) 295-2312 FAX: (530) 295-1273 



January 9,2009 

Elizabeth Blakemore 
Coordinator 
El Dorado County Child Abuse Prevention Council 
6767 Green Valley Road 
Placerville, CA 95667 

Re; Resignation of my position 

Elizabeth and Council Members: 

After much consideration and thought I am fonnal1y submitting my resignation as both 
Chair and a member of the Council. I have thoroughly enjoyed serving on the council 
and believe it can be an important component in our conununity involved in creating safe 
environments for our children as well as stabilizing families. 

However, I started a new position on December 1,2008 as Program Coordinator for 
Mental Health at the Sacramento County Boys Ranch. It's a great new challenge for me 
and I feel very fortunate to have attained this position. It is an opportunity to turn my 
attention to a new endeavor, although not necessarily a new population; as many of the 
residents there have significant CPS histories. I want to do the best job J can there and 
feel J must focus my energies on my role at the ranch for the time being. 

As a result, it becomes problematic for me to be the advocate I want to be for the Child 
Abuse Prevention Council. I believe the Chair must be a committed and available 
participant in order for the Council to grow in stature and voice in our community. Jam 
unable to make that commitment at this time and wish to step aside for someone who is 
able to take on that role. 

It is my hope that you will think of me when you do special projects or things I can be 
involved. 

Thank you for your faith in me. 

God Bless, 

Michelle R. Witt, Chair 



Elizabeth Blakemore To Leanne Wagoner <Iwagoner@sltwc.org>, 
<Ebla kemore@edcoe.org> "munger@co.el-dorado.ca.us" 

<munger@co.el-dorado.ca.us>, "david@newmomingyfs.org" 01/21/2009 11 :36 AM cc Lori Blackbum <Lblaekbum@edcoe.org>, Judy K 
<JudyK@thecentemow.org>, Cathy Bean 
<cbean@edcoe.org>, EUzabeth Velasco 

bce 

Subject CAPC January Meeting Agenda and Attachements 

Dear CAPC Members, 

Please see the attached Monday, January 26 meeting agenda and attachments. Note that we will 
accepting the following members resignations: Rene Evans, Michelle Witt and Elizabeth Blakemore. 
Since Rene and Michelle served in essential leadership positions, please consider your ability to step in 
and support our executive committee for the remainder of the year. We will need to elect at least one 
executive committee member in order to ensure good governance of the CAPC and effective 
functioning of our executive committee. In addition, we will be welcoming our newest members, Gail 
Healy and Katie House. 

If you have any difficulty with the (7) attachments, please let me know and I will resend. Thank you for 
your patience as we make this admInistrative transition. 

g~(kUtf" 9. 1?>~, 11ftet 

Coordinator 
Early Care and Education Planning Council 
Child Abuse Prevention Council 
6767 Green Valley Road 
Placerville, CA 95667 
530-295-2312 

FAX 530-295-1273 
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